
Harton Hills Management
 Hawkesdale Macarthur road, Macarthur  Vic  3286

 
 
12th December, 2010
 
 
Dear Matthew,
 
I writing to ask that you look into and reassess the circumstances of the Macarthur
windfarm that is being built on our door step.
 
The concerns we have are to the changes to the original contract,  these changes mean we
now have higher wind towers in front of us with larger Vestas generators which are 
untested for noise, shadow and flicker in Australia.
 
We have had no contact from AGL ever in relation to these concerns.
 
The other concern is that these turbines are under 2KM from our home, which was
established in 1840 and has now an impaired view, possible shadow, Flicker and noise, I
feel there should be further testing done before these new vestas are on our door step.
 
Regards 
 
 
Andrew Fraser
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




